STATE OF IDAHO

BUREAU OF OCCUPATIONAL LICENSES Owyhee Plaza

1109 Main St., Suite 220
Boise, Idaho 83702-5642
(208) 334-3233

FAX (208) 334-3945

E-Mail tcory@ibol.idaho.gov
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October 15, 2007

Mr. Ben Henson

Executive Director

Appraisal Subcommittee

Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council
2000 K Street N.-W., Ste 310

Re: Idaho Real Estate Appraiser Board

Dear Mr. Henson:

This letter is in follow up to the August review conducted by Denise Graves and Kristi Klamet.

During their visit, the Bureau of Occupational Licenses was in the middle.of its most recent continuing
education audit. The audit is complete and the compliance rate is 100%. The Bureau will be providing
this information to Ms. Graves through its normal reporting procedure.

We understand that Idaho will be assigned a new policy manager in the near future. We want to let you
know how much we have appreciated the assistance we have received from Ms. Graves over the last
several months. She is very professional and has been quick to respond to our inquiries. We also
appreciate the time she and Ms. Klamet spent with the Board in August.

Finally, the Board would like to seek clarification on work samples for Certified General Appraiser
applicants. At this time we select actual work samples from the appraiser’s experience log. Are we
required to ask for a residential report from a Certified General Appraiser applicant?

Please let me know if you need any additional information with regard to the review or the clarification
on Certified General Appraisers.

We look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Paul Mdgkan, Chaid

Idaho Real Estate Appraiser Board
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Cc: Denise Graves



